Dear Fellow Eastern Star Chapters,

I trust this message finds you in good health and high spirits.

As the Holiday Season unfolds, we are dedicated and eager to bring holiday cheer to the residents of our community. On Saturday, December 7th, 2024, between the hours of 9:30 AM and 4:30 PM, we are going to be hosting our Annual Holiday Bazaar. This event offers our residents a special opportunity to indulge in some holiday shopping.

We extend a warm welcome to you and your loved ones, and members of our community to join us in this celebratory occasion. Our aim is to create an experience that brings joy to our residents and their families and our community.

Please note that most of our participating vendors will accept both cash and card payments.

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact, Simone, the Director of Activities, at (908)-722-4140 ext. 3527

We look forward to sharing in the holiday spirit with you.

Warm regards. Simone

Director of Activities